
 

Hallie’s Hot Wire 
Division 12’s October Newsletter 

Introduction: 

Hello KT Division 12! Here is your newsletter for the month of October. If anyone has any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me! 

●  Email: ​hallie@ktkey.org 
● Phone: 502-507-3475 
● I am also on almost all social media 
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Save the Date 
 

There are a few dates that everyone needs to be aware of:   

September 29, 2018: Officer Training 

October 20, 2018: Fall Rally in Dollywood 

November 2-4, 2018: Kiwanis Family Conference 

March 22-24, 2019: DCON in Franklin, TN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Contact InformationContact Information 

If you have not given me contact information for president, vice 
president, secretary, and advisor, I need those ASAP!! Please text or 
email me the names, phone numbers, and email addresses of each.  

Remind 101:Remind 101:    
Anyone who wants to receive information and reminders should sign up! 
I will not spam the message, only when necessary.  

 

Please notify me about any upcoming service projects you would like 
me to attend! 



Key Club WeekKey Club Week  
Key Club week is a celebration of Key Club! This week dedicated to Key 
Club is recommended to be held the first week of November. Each 
school celebrates differently; just be you! Show your support and pride 
for KC,and don’t forget to share pictures!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Other InformationOther Information  
● Trick or Treat for UNICEF is approaching in October, order your 

boxes today! 
● DUES!! DUES!! DUES!! In order to receive the Early Bird Award at 

DCON your dues must be paid by November 1st. 
● DCON is approaching! The theme will be officially announced at 

Fall Rally! 
 


